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   BRC GENERAL NOTICE 
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                        Effective 0700, May 23rd, 2025 
 

 

 

 

To: ALL Employees 
 
 

Subject: Change in Store House Lead Configuration (Clearing Yard) 

 

As of May 23rd, the Configuration of the Store House Lead Track and track known as #2 Main leading into 
the Clearing District Yard has been re-configured.  

The previous track known as Store House Lead has been relocated, track known as #2 Main is now a Stub 
Track at Central ave and can only be accessed from the west. This track will now be named the Store 
House Lead.  

The Diesel Shop Foreman will remain in control of this track has an End of Track Appliance (coupler height 
brace) located at the east end of it approximately 270 feet from the clearance point at the west end of the 
track.  

 

 

 

 

Chris Gorski 

Assistant Superintendent of Transportation 

 
 

 

 

 
BRC General Notices in Effect: 

 

Year of Issuance Numbers 

2025 002 

2024 012 
 

 
 
 
 


